
J Michael Sokol  
1248 Frederick St. 
Hagerstown, MD 21740 
November 7, 2014 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Adam Olson for any teaching, technical or 

leadership position he’s seeking. I first met Adam nearly 15 years ago while he was a 

student at BYU where I was teaching a seminar on surround sound engineering. Adam 

volunteered to help setup and tear down my presentation there. Since then I’ve worked 

with Adam as an Adjunct Professor in the MPRT Program at Shenandoah University for 

the last 7 years, and Adam has always displayed a high degree of integrity, responsibility, 

and ambition. He is definitely a leader rather than a follower and always interested in 

creating programs of the highest technical level. He is also a dependable team player and 

always ready to help with any of my projects.  

Adam would be an asset to any organization or program, and I am happy to give him my 

wholehearted endorsement. 

Sincerely, 

J. Michael Sokol 

JMS Productions 

 
 


